
City of Grand Island
Tuesday, March 25, 2014

Council Session (Corrected)

Item C-1

Recognition of the Grand Island Northwest Girls Basketball Team 
for Second Consecutive Class "B" State Championship
The Mayor and City Council will recognize the Grand Island Northwest High School Girls Basketball 
Team and their Coach Mike Herzberg for their second consecutive Class "B" State Girls Basketball 
Championship held on March 8, 2014 in Lincoln. Congratulations Vikings for a job well done.

Staff Contact: Mayor Jay Vavricek
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